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Dear Mr. Katzenbach: 

This will acknowledge your letter dated February 8, 
1965, concerning the availability to members of the public 
of materials delivered by the President's Commission on 
the Assassination of President Kennedy to the National 
Archives. 

Your letter is receiving attention and we will send 
you a reply as soon as pot,ible. 

Sincerely, 

51(49 /LA,__ 
Commissioner 

Honorable Nicholas deB. Katzenbach 
Attorney General 
Washington, D. C. 
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